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PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
REGULAR MEETING, MARCH 3, 2008 

 
THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF CUSTER COUNTY MET IN REGULAR 
SESSION WITH THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 
  Kit Shy   Chairman 
  Dick Downey   Vice-Chairman 
  Carole Custer    Commissioner 
  Kelley Camper  Deputy Clerk to the Board 
 
Also present was Nora Drenner, reporter for the Wet Mountain Tribune, and one community 
member. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:48 AM and the pledge of allegiance was recited. 
 
There was discussion of finding a replacement for Sue Hutton who was the Enterprise Zone 
Representative and the UAACOG Revolving Loan Representative.  Commissioner Shy will ask 
Allen Butler if he would be interested. 
 
Dave Trujillo, County Road & Bridge Supervisor, met with the BOCC to give his monthly 
report.  Dave is doing research for a grant to purchase a snow blower for the County. 
 
Dave discussed the need to update the television towers on Sugarloaf. 
 
Dave reported that, due to snow, County Road 318 will remain closed for the time being. 
 
Commissioner Custer made a motion, seconded by Commissioner Downey, to approve the funds 
necessary to update the TV towers from analog to digital with the Counties cost being up to 
$1,000.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The BOCC recessed at 9:40 AM.  The BOCC reconvened at 9:50 AM. 
 
Donna McDonnall, County Public Health Nurse, met with the BOCC to give her monthly report. 
 
Dawna Hobby, Human Resource and Finance Manager, met with the BOCC to give her monthly 
report. 
 
Laura Lockhart, Human Services Director, met with the BOCC to give her monthly report. 
 
Commissioner Custer made a motion, seconded by Commissioner Downey, to adjourn the 
meeting.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:31 AM. 


